Eastside Transportation Association "Dedicated to improving our quality of life and environment by reducing congestion through increased mobility"

"Dedicated to improving our quality of life and environment by reducing congestion through increased mobility"
P.O. Box 50621
Bellevue, WA 98015

The Eastside Transportation Association (ETA) held monthly meetings during 2015. Our speakers and their subjects were:

Month	Speaker	Subject
January	Don Gerend, City of Sammamish Councilmember & Charlie Howard , PSRC	Regional funding options for RTID concepts.
February	Lorena Eng, P.E., Regional Administrator, Northwest Region, WSDOT	WSDOT's Maintenance and Preservation Programs.
March	Kevin Wallace, City of Bellevue Deputy Mayor and Councilmember.	Sound Transit Eastlink and ST 3 impacts on the City of Bellevue.
April	Bill Eager, Past Chair, ETA	Preview of Mobility 21, an Alternative Transportation Plan for the Region.
Мау	Mike Ennis , Association of Washington Business.	2015 Legislation opportunities for transportation.
June	Jane Hague, King County Councilwoman	King County transportation issues.
July	Kim Henry,, WSDOT I-405 Corridor Manager	WSDOT's plans for the I-405 corridor with Connecting Washington, July, 2015.
August	No Meeting	
September	Josh Benaloh, Chair, Sound Transit's Citizen Oversight Panel (COP)	The COP process within Sound Transit.
October	Steve Marshall, ETA Board Member & Josh Schaer, City of Issaquah Councilmember	Summary of the Advanced Transportation Technology Conference hosted by the Eastside Transportation Partnership on Oct. 9, 2015.
November	Bill Eager, Past Chair, ETA	Update on Mobility 21.
December	Kurt Triplett, City Manager, Kirkland	Planning efforts and implementation of the Cross Kirkland Corridor.